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Y E A R  6  B U D D I E S
Every year at Park Grove every new Reception child is allocated a Year 6 'Buddy'. This is something all the children
always really enjoy.

This week the children had their first 'Buddy' session together, they all absolutely loved the afternoon! In addition to
this the Year 6 children have been coming down to Rainbow Hub each morning in small groups and to the lunch hall
during dinner, to support the and help the children. Our Rainbow Hub team have reported that the Year 6's have been
incredible, so kind and helpful. Well done Year 6!
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I wanted to take a moment to celebrate the incredible hard work and energy our children have been showing
since the start of term. It has been a real joy to see them so engaged in their learning and putting in so much
effort.

It's also fantastic to see our clubs up and running, with so many children enthusiastically participating in
both the lunchtime and after school activities. Whether it's sports, music, or something else entirely, it's
wonderful to see the children exploring new interests and having fun together.

We've also been having assemblies recently focused on our school's core values: creativity, inclusion,
individuality, excellence, inspiration, and fun. These values are at the heart of everything we do, and we
encourage the children to think about what each of them means. You could ask your children if they can
remember what they are and what they mean. It's a great way to reinforce the lessons we're learning at
school and to hear about what they've been discussing in our assemblies.
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